
Phoenix Masonic Lodge #154 

Outstanding Junior Scholarship Application 2023/2024 
 

This document explains how to make application for the above program.  This program is 

open to students who are High School Juniors at Sumner and Bonney Lake High Schools 

during the 2023/2024 academic year and who plan to pursue a four-year college 

education after high school.  It is one of several Scholarship opportunities available 

through Washington Masonic Organizations. 

 

This scholarship is intended to evaluate applicants not only on their academic activities 

but also on their extracurricular and community activities and service.  While financial 

need is a factor, it is not the overriding consideration. 

 

You should consider applying as a Junior in high school for the following reasons: 

• You could be selected as a Finalist for the award. 

• You could obtain a $1500, $1000 or $500 college scholarship. 

• You gain experience on the process of submitting applications for college 

scholarships. 

• Next year, any awards you receive can be listed on both your college applications 

and your scholarship applications. 

 

To apply for this scholarship, you need to complete the application located at 

www.phoenixlodge154.org/scholarship.  This application is a fillable .pdf form.  You 

need to download a copy, complete it, and submit it along with a copy of your current 

transcript and one letter of recommendation to scholarship@phoenixlodge154.com. All 

documents should be submitted as .pdf documents.  Applications can be made 

starting on Monday, February 12, 2024.   

 

All applications, including transcripts and letters of recommendation, must be 

submitted by 7:00 pm, Friday, March 29, 2024.  No late submissions will be 

accepted. 

 

You will be notified by mail in April 2024 if you are selected as a finalist.  We plan to 

hold a public ceremony to honor the finalists and announce the scholarship winners on 

Tuesday, April 30 at 6:30 p.m. at Corinthian Lodge located at 1005 West Pioneer Avenue 

in Puyallup.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the coordinator at your respective school or 

submit an email to scholarship@phoenixlodge154.com.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

The Phoenix Lodge Scholarship Committee 
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